
From: Samantha   
Sent: Monday, 18 May 2015 6:24 PM 
To: medboardconsultation 
Subject: Cosmetic injectors 
 
Hi there, 
              I have had a cosmetic procedure myself and am also a nurse. Having had the procedure 
conducted by both professionals I would like to add that the care recieved from the nurse in terms of 
pre and post procedure care, risks and benefits and was no way forced into the procedure and felt a 
patient centred approach was taken. In contrast with the medical practitioner I felt as though i was 
merely another number and that money certainly played a factor rather than what actually needed to 
be done. I have heard of other similar cases also, I really hope that the board considers this when 
deciding what face to face consult looks like and whether phone orders and review via Skype are still 
considered acceptable. I certainly believe the care provided by a nurse cannot be discounted, 
obviously bear ring in mind the legalities around prescribing. 
Thanks, 
 
Samantha 
 
 




